
From: registrar
To: Shelly-Anne Connell
Cc: Judith Fernandes
Subject: FW: Orillia
Date: Thursday, January 25, 2018 9:38:02 AM

 
 
_______________________
 
John Pickernell
Office of the Registrar
Applications Administration
Ontario Energy Board
_______________________
 

 
From: Dennis Rizzo   
Sent: Wednesday, January 24, 2018 9:25 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Orillia
 
 
 Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
I request you consider postponing a decision on the Orillia matter until after the election
since there is a good possibility that the government's approach to power distribution in
could change dramatically. It would be unfortunate should the decision be irrevocable.
 
Thank you.
 
Dennis Rizzo
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